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Richmond  House 79 Whitehall London SW IA 2NS Telephone 0171 210 3000 

From the Minister of State 

Your Ref: dp/mh 

POH(6)5151/25 

Dawn Primarolo MP 
PO Box 1002 
Bristol 
BS99 1WH 

Thank you for your further letter of 18 May to Tessa Jowell about the request for a special 

payment scheme for people infected with hepatitis C following NHS treatment. 

Unfortunately we are still not in a position to announce a decision on the issue of the special 

payment scheme for those people infected with hepatitis C following NHS treatment. We do 

however hope to reach a conclusion in the near future and I will certainly arrange to inform 

you when one is made. 

BARONESS JAY OF PADDINGTON 
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Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW l A 2NS Telephone 0171 210 3000 

From the Minister of State 

Your Ref: dp/mh 

POH(6)5151/25 

Ms Dawn Primarolo /11 P 
PO Box 1002 
Bristol 
BS99 1 WH

Thank you for your further letter of 18 May to Tessa Jowell about the request for a special 

payment scheme for people infected with hepatitis C following NHS treatment. 

Unfortunately we are still not in a position to announce a decision on the issue of the special 

payment scheme for those people infected with hepatitis C following NHS treatment. We do 

however hope to reach a conclusion in the near future and I will certainly arrange to inform 

you when one is made. 

BARONESS JAY OF PADDINGTON 
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Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW 1 A 2NS Telephone 0171 210 3000 

From the Minister of State 

Your Ref: dp/mh 

POH(6)5151/25 

Ms Dawn Primarolo 
PO Box 1002 
Bristol 
BS99 1WH 

Thank you for your further letter of 18 May to Tessa Jowell about the request for a special 

payment scheme for people infected with hepatitis C following NHS treatment. 
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Unfortunately we are still not in a position to 4B1 a decision on the issue of the special 

payment scheme for those people infected with hepatitis C following NHS treatment. We do 

however hope to reach a conclusion in the near future and I will certainly arrange to inform 

you when one is made. 

BARONESS JAY OF PADDINGTON 
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~. _OM: DAWN PRIMAROLO 
Labour MP 
Bristol South 

Ref dp/mh 

Tessa Jowell MP 
Minister of Public Health 
Department of Health 
Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
LONDON 
SW1A 2NS 

HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SW1A OAA 

StJ1 
Please reply to:-
PO Box 1002 

BRISTOL 
BS99 1WH 
Tel 0117 909 Oohs 

(loam-fpm) 

18 May, 1998 

Thank you for your letter of 23 March in connection with hepatitis C contracted through 

NHS treatment. 

I have had enquiries from another constituent about this issue and I am writing to see if 

there have been any further developments on making a decision about the special 

payment scheme. If not, I would be very grateful indeed if you could please keep me 

informed when a decision is made so that I can let my constituents know. 

Thank you for your help and I look forward to hearing from you. 

G RO-C 

Dawn Primarolo 
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